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Noted Diplomat Speaker 
For Kiwanis Tuesday 

Alexander Vincent Dye, retired 
dBfeilomat, who recently moved to 

JMtyon to make his home, will be 
Tne guest speaker at the Tryon 
Kiwanis club Tuesday at 1 p. m. 

at Oak Hall. J. Frank Gallimore 
will be in charge of the program. 

Dr. Dye is < a graduate of Wil- 
liam Jewell Cdllege. He received 
his Db.D. from Leipzig, Germany; 
was professor of modern languag- 
es at William Jewell (1904-1909); 
American consul at Nogales, Mex- 
ico (1909-1913); special assistant 
to U. S. Dept, of State and rep- 
resentative oft War Trade Board, 
Norway (1907-19); International 
Corp., (1919-21); U. S. Trade 
commissioner, London, (1921-23) : 
Commercial attache, Mexico City, 
(1923-26); Bueanos Aires, (1926- 
35); Director Bureau of Foreign 
and Domestic commerce, Washing- 
imtf D. C. (1936-39); Commercial 

'.^Hkache, Condon (1939-41); retir- 
Wm from foreign service, March 

n)4l; Economic consultant Na- 
tional Foreifjn Trade Reconstruc- 
tion since 1941; Executive Direc- 
tor.^ Foreign Trader Reconstruction, 
Director of a study of ocean-home 
commerce; Adviser at Internation- 
al meetings at Buenos Aires, 1932, 
and 1935; Montevideo, 1933; Lima, 
1938; Tampa, Fla., .1939. ,He was 
decorated with the Order of St. 
Olav bv Norway in 1919 and has 
received other honors from Euro- 
pean and American organizations. 
He is building a home in Gillette 
Woods. 

The Jeff L. Nelson Masonic 
Lodge will work in the E. A. de- 
gree. Monday night at 8 o’clock. 

Several Hundred At 
Freezer Locker Opening 

“Nothing could mean ,so much 
in the life of the citizens of a 

community as the opening of a 

frozen food locker plant,” Miss 
Nita Orr, frozen food expert ox 

Bristol, Tenn., declared Saturday 
before several hundred patrons as- 

sembled to see the opening of a 
new locker and warehouse of the 
Farmers Federation at Tryon. 

The locker plant, scheduled to 
open earlier, burned before its 
completion two months ago. Re- 
building of the locker plant and 
warehouse was rushed to accom- 
modate the people who had raised 
hogs and cattle especially for 
locker storage. 

Miss Orr explained that through 
the use of frozen food facilities 
it will be possible to have fresh 
strawberries and other foods at 
any time of the year. 

“By use of the new pressure 
sauce pans the cooking time for 
preparation of foods for locker 
storage is cut to a minimum,” Miss 
Orr said. 

Miss Orr gave general rules for 
good freezer storage of foods. 
She recommended > that patrons 
continue to put in' and take out 
their foods, providing “turnover” 
of the foods in the lockers every 
several months. 

Mert Austin, superintendent of 
Farmers Federation frozen food 
locker plants in Asheville, Hen- 
dersonville, Waynesville and Try- 
on, demonstrated the packages 
used for proper preparation of 
foods for freezer storage; 

As the meeting broke up at 
12:15, Mr. Austin, Dave Mosley, 
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